
To all Croydon Camera Club Members 

 

PHOTO 2014 – The club’s 2014 annual exhibition 

 

This event will be staged over the four weeks from Monday 17 March to Saturday 12 April at 
the Click Clock Gallery (the café) in the Croydon central library complex (the same venue as 
for PHOTO 2013).  
 
Entries for all three exhibition categories (prints, DPI’s and slides) must be received no later 
than the club on Wednesday 15 January, when we have a scheduled print competition to be 
judged by John Nathan. 
 

Prints must be submitted for judging on 40x50cm card mounts, regardless of the actual 
picture size, as they will all be exhibited in frames that accommodate this size.  
 

Exhibitors at PHOTO 2013 will already have such frames. New exhibitors will need to 
provide them. Further information on this will be given early in February, but please wait 
for this before making any purchase. 
 

Entry forms for each category are attached. 
 

If you intend to exhibit please follow the rules to the letter, particularly those relating to (a) 
JPEGS to accompany print entries – which must be in the usual 1024 x768 sRGB format used 
for our internal DPI competitions – and (b) the need for DPI entries to be submitted in TWO 
sizes (1024x768 and 1920x1080). 
 

The 1920x1080 size is needed for projection on a TV screen at the exhibition. And please 
make sure that all JPEGs are copies of the final exhibition image, whatever its entry 
category, after all post-production. 
 

Slide entries will be scanned after submission and suitable JPEGs produced from these 
scans. Any prints that have been produced by traditional darkroom means from film 
originals will be copied digitally to give JPEGs. 
 

For the information of newer members and others who may be exhibiting for the first time, 
the need for 1024 x768 JPEG copies is to enable the exhibits to be projected at the awards 
evening on Wednesday 2 April, when the exhibition judge will be commenting specifically on 
the award- and certificate-winning exhibits. 
 
If you have any question on any of the above or the exhibition rules, please ask a member of 
the exhibition committee - Nina Ludwig (chair), Wally Conquy, Chris Davis, Ron Barker, and 
myself.  
 

Finally, to assist us in the planning for the exhibition judging, please acknowledge that you 
have received this email and whether or not you wish to exhibit in in the print category. 
 

Bill Yates  



(on behalf of the exhibition committee) 
 


